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HCPWG & HPP Updates 

Date: November 2020 

 

1. PHEP Update 

• On Wednesday October 21, 2020 the County Public Health Department hosted two 

successful Drive Through Flu Clinics and vaccinated 1240 community members 

throughout the county. These drive through flu clinics were tested out in 

preparation for the upcoming COVID-19 vaccination.  

• The County is planning and preparing for the COVID-19 vaccine.  

• The County released updated guidance on Safe Thanksgiving, Traveling out of State 

and the new Facial Covering Mandate.  

• The December HPP and HCPWG will be replaced with COVID-19 Vaccination 

planning for hospitals.  

2. San Luis Obispo County COVID-19 Status  

To date, there are 5607 cases: 4834 recovered, 728 are at home, 8 hospitalized, 2 in  

ICU  

a. As of Monday November 16, 2020 San Luis Obispo County is one of 41 counties in 

the purple tier.  

• Governor Gavin Newsom and the California Department of Public Health 

(CDPH) today announced a limited Stay at Home Order requiring generally 

that non-essential work, movement and gatherings stop between 10 PM and 

5 AM in counties in the Purple Tier. The order will take effect at 10 PM 

Saturday, November 21 and remain in effect until 5 AM December 21. This is 

the same as the March Stay at Home Order, but applies only between 10 PM 

and 5 AM and only in Purple Tier counties that are seeing the highest rates of 

positive cases and hospitalizations. 

3. Epidemiological Update –  

a. COVID-19 positives are rapidly expanding throughout the entire county as we 

approach flu season. 

4. Healthcare Provider Unit Update - Dr. Rick Rosen, SLO County Healthcare Provider Unit 

a. CMC  

• 1 positive inmate from a rapid test—not confirmed by PCR. Currently in 

isolation. 

• No current staff positives. 

b. Long Term Care Facilities 

• Currently responding to multiple outbreaks. Continuing response testing 

and monitoring    

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdph.ca.gov%2FPrograms%2FCID%2FDCDC%2FPages%2FCOVID-19%2Flimited-stay-at-home-order.aspx&data=04%7C01%7Cdyi%40co.slo.ca.us%7C00c2e6d6e32741ca04ac08d88ce3c4d9%7C84c3c7747fdf40e2a59027b2e70f8126%7C0%7C0%7C637414257177788999%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=4935NKkYXqdESefkomL%2FlXgk9M2HAYhZntleYQotu7M%3D&reserved=0

